
THE CURTAIN IS RISING ON ACT 2!
Cape Fear Regional Theatre is growing by
leaps and bounds. Since 1962, CFRT has
been developing local talent, launching
high-profile careers, and serving as a
cultural destination in our state. Now, as
we look to an exciting future, we’re
expanding our facility to meet the caliber
of the nationally recognized work
happening within!

FIND YOURSELF HERE
The theatre auditorium renovation was
completed in 2021 and now ACT 2 will
Expand & Elevate the rest of the facility,
offering more opportunities to take
classes, gather with friends, experience art,
and make memories. At any stage of life,
you can find yourself here.

OUR NEXT ACT NEEDS YOU!
We wouldn’t be here without decades of
support from this incredible community.
We hope you’ll join us as a donor and
make your story part of CFRT’s ACT 2!

OR CONTACT:
ELLA WRENN, MANAGING DIRECTOR

EWRENN@CFRT.ORG | 910-323-4234 EXT. 227

CFRT.ORG

The Huff Bar in the Grand Lobby

To make a gift and leave your mark
at 1209 Hay Street, please call
Managing Director Ella Wrenn at
910-323-4234 ext. 227 or scan the
QR code below for more info about
donor opportunities! CFRT is a
501(c)3 non-profit and all gifts are
tax deductible to the extent
permitted by law.



This two-story expansion will double
our square footage, with a stunning
new lobby, two new studio
classrooms for our ever-expanding
education programs, and a mezzanine
for all the community’s event needs.

Our rooftop experience will have a
second stage designed to feature local
talent!
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Two Classrooms for Youth

Parking Lot

The new design will increase our artist
and staff spaces, increasing our
capacity to create the shows you know
and love. Of course, we cannot forget
the addition of our fabulous new
parking lot!


